Roadworks Update from Balfour Beatty & East Sussex Highways – 9-13th June 2025.

East Sussex Highways and Balfour Beatty advise they have spoken with their sub-contractors and agreed a traffic management plan that will hopefully address some of the concerns that have been raised about impact on businesses.  
To minimise disruption to residents and businesses, Monday 9th June to Thursday 12 June, the signing works will be completed under two-way lights with no closures. 
Friday 13 June Balfour Beatty will be installing the high friction surfacing under night closures. Phase 1 will be the site to the north of the village, the road will be closed from Lullington Road up to The Willows car park. Phase 2 will be the site south of village, the road will be closed from the car park access for The Alfriston Hotel up to Riverdale House/Highgrove (north of Rathfinny Wine Estate). To finish the works a rolling closure will follow the road marking crew from Lullington Road through to Riverdale House/Highgrove. 
Balfour Beatty/East Sussex HIghways Communications Teams have updated their website and social media and will include the message that businesses are open as usual. 




